
FOI265 Response 

 

Request  

To whom this may concern,  

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the structure charts for all 

staff that fall under the Allied Health Professionals staff group. 

 

Response 

Please see attachments and note the following: 

• The information provided is accurate to January 2021. 

 

• A general Allied Health Professionals structure chart has been provided. 

 

• A detailed structure chart of the Trust’s Allied Health Professionals could not be 

provided for all teams/services. This because we do not have the requested 

information readily available. Obtaining the data will require manual collation and 

during these unprecedented times the Trust does not have capacity to complete an 

in depth structured chart.  

 

 


